
Kaitlyn Anne Wild joined GovState in early 2021 as the University’s first Director of 
Compliance. After having worked as an attorney in a private practice for ten years, Ms. Wild 
was excited to join GovState and support the university in its mission. Since joining 
GovState, Ms. Wild has further taken on the roles of Ethics Officer, FOIA Officer, and Title IX 
Coordinator. Now, in addition to guiding the University on matters of legal and regulatory 
compliance and ethics, she also assists employees and students directly with their 
compliance and ethics questions and concerns and matters involving sex discrimination. 


